
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—23th May 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  in Maths, the children have 

been learning about the inverse and  if 

there is a missing  number in a calcula-

tion then they can use the inverse to help 

them  solve it for example if it is addition 

they can use subtraction and vice versa.  

E.g 11+ ____ = 20 

In English, the children have been reading 

the story, ‘How to clean a woolly ma-

mooth’ then writing their own instruc-

tions about an oily polar bear or muddy 

elephant and using good imperative 

verbs.  

After the holidays,  we are going to be 

moving on to learning about 2 –D  and 3-

D shapes. In English, the children are go-

ing to be reading a poetry book called    

‘Poems to Perform’ and we are going to be 

sharing poetry with our class. In geogra-

phy, we are going to be learning about 

The United Kingdom and the different 

countries that are part of it.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Summer 1  Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Beale Park Trip: 12th June 2024 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Sofia W 

2Franklin: Kabir  

2Newton: Scarlett  


